
Thank you

Share Pictures

THANK YOU FOR READING!
Greetings parents! Thank you for being a part of Shire Kids and for registering for

Dolly Parton's Imagination Library! 

For those of you who signed up when we first launched the program in July, you

should have received a book or two already.  For those still waiting for your first book

to arrive, thank you for your patience! If it has been over 8 weeks since you enrolled,

please email me to make sure we have received your registration and address

correctly.

Recent studies suggest participation in the Imagination Library is positively and

significantly associated with higher measures of early language and math

development. The Blue Ribbon Book Selection Committee takes great care in

choosing books that meet the different needs of children as they progress from birth

to age five. Keep up the good reading routines!

We love seeing happy faces of children receiving their books or reading them. Email

or text me a picture or feedback about the program to nicole@shirekidsvt.org or

603.759.9415.

N O V E M B E R  2 0 1 9

Book Swap!
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Shire Kids is partnering with the Dorset Church to host a Community Book Swap on

November 16th. The swap will include children's books from baby board books through

YA (young adult). A separate email with more information on the Book Swap is

coming in October. 

WHAT'S NEXT? 

BOOK SWAP
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"Children are made readers

on the laps of their parents."

- Emilie Buchwald


